

"Participation is the Key to Harmony"

DISTRICT 6 COMBINED DR/AISL REPORT AWSC: AUGUST 18 – 20, 2017

It's a wonderfully exciting time in District 6 preparing for the end of Panel 55 and the turnover to Panel 58!!!

Our primary purpose is continuing to be fulfilled in the District with our 37 active meetings with two being temporarily suspended. Our treasury remains robust for which we are grateful to our groups who continue to support our District activities!! Thank you all!!

We are planning for our election meeting in September. We reviewed the updated Election Procedures at last District Meeting. They were updated by a group of GRs and the District Secretary earlier in the year and they were voted in by the GRs at the meeting. The procedures are posted on the website for all members of the District to review if they choose to do so.

In addition, Sue P., ADR, reviewed the District Inventory which she complied and the group filled out. They were well received by the GRs and are posted on the website for the GRs' use and review in their individual groups. This will be turned over to the new Panel for their use in connection with continued growth within the District.

At our July District Meeting we had 29 voting members in attendance which we believe is a first for District 6!! We are encouraged about this attendance and are in hopes it will continue going forward.

Sue P., ADR, and I are continuing our Courtesy Visits to all the groups in the District and have about 6 more to go which we will complete by mid-September. This has been a wonderful experience for both of us. It just confirms the health of the meetings in the District which we are both impressed with. We have learned the value of autonomy and the beauty of that in Al-Anon. The strength and future of Al-Anon remains within the groups and that has been shown to us. We have been received graciously and warmly. We are proud to be trusted servants of such great groups.

We are also busy planning our Gratitude Luncheon. This will take place on September 23 in Oviedo, FL at the Tuskawila Presbyterian Church. There is a flyer on the website for your review in hopes that you will join us if possible. It will be a day of great fun and fellowship at a great facility!! In addition to great food, friendships renewed, we will have two great speakers. One is a member of AA and the other, of course, Al-Anon. Please try to join us!!

We have enjoyed beyond words, being part of our AWSC Meetings during Panel 55 and we are extraordinarily grateful to the Officers and Coordinators of this panel for the great service and example you have been for the Districts. Thank you so much for your Service to Area 9!!

Love in Service,

Diane C., DR, District 6

AISL REPORT - AWSC

Two new Chair positions have been created, an Institution Chair and Event Chair. Both positions have been filled and work has begun. Plans are being made for a Gratitude Event to be held in the early fall.

The Chair of the Information Line is in the process of reevaluating our telephone answering service for District 6. At the moment, our telephone serfice is out of commission. If information is needed please go to ourr Website

http://www.afgdistrict6.org for all up to date meeting information and what's going on in the District.

Our Love Gifts have been created and sent to our Delegate to exchange with others. Thanks you to all that helped to create the lovely lavender scent sachets with tags from District 6.

Our Group Service Liaison has been attending various meetins hat need encouragement and help in our District. She is doing a great job of bringing people together for the greater good.

The Group Records Chair is working to update all information for the groups in our District.

Our Webmaster continues to improve our website and kee our information current.

Yours in Service,

Eva N., AISL, District 6